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CORNERSTONE  
MASONIC LODGE

202 SE 84th Ave 
Portland, OR  97216

Cornerstone Lodge No. 157

Gresham Lodge No. 152

Christina Court No. 8

Mt. Hood DeMolay

Bethel No. 1

Trestleboard
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Cornerstone Lodge No. 157

 OFFICERS:

W O R S H I P F U L  M A S T E R
Steven Smith

801.707.1697

S E N I O R  W A R D E N
Scott Kennedy

619.517.2761 

J U N I O R  W A R D E N
David Gillette

503.777.7842

S E C R E T A R Y
Joe Watson

503.518.3049

T R E A S U R E R
Eric Headley

503.927.9552 The weather has turned colder and days have 
grown shorter as we approach the closing of 
the year.  With just two more stated meetings 
for this masonic year, we hope to have good 
attendance for Elections on November 11th,  
and for our Installation on December 20th.

It has been a difficult year with several brothers 
passing to the celestial lodge, especially our 
Marshal, Past Master Howard (Howie) Lyons.  

Services will be held at Sunnyside Lodge late 
in November. He will also be missed at our Past 
Masters and Widows Dinner on November 10th.
May we all take time to count our blessings and 
have wonderful Thanksgiving.  

Scott Kennedy
Senior Warden

F R O M  T H E  W E S T

F R O M  T H E  E A S T

Greetings from the East! 
November already! I love November. The 
autumn color and changing in the leaves. The 
crisp bite in the air on a brisk foggy night 
walking through the park. Sitting fireside with 
loved ones and warm drink, it helps warm the 
soul. It seems this year has gone by so quickly, 
but on the flip side at times it felt like the time 
dragged on, like a hundred turtles stampeding 
through peanut butter. There have been a lot of 
ins and outs that I was not quite prepared for. 
Fortunately I have had a lot of good friends that 
have helped me through this year.

Thank you to the Bethel, the DeMolay, and 
everyone who helped with our Halloween 
haunted house, I hope everyone had a fun time. 

I hope to see all the Cornerstone Brothers at 
the November elections this month as it helps 
ensure that our next year is set up for success. 
I’ ll leave you with a quote from Henry Rollins: 
“The month of November makes me feel that 
life is passing more quickly. In an effort to 
slow it down, I try to fill the hours more 
meaningfully.”

I hope we can all think of the joys we have been 
given and be thankful for them.

Fraternally yours,

Steven Smith
Worshipful Master
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N O V E M B E R
S U N D A Y M O N D A Y T U E S D A Y W E D N E S D A Y T H U R S D A Y F R I D A Y S A T U R D A Y

01
Christina Court 8
6:00pm Dinner
7:30pm Stated

02
Rental
12:00pm

03
Rental
12:00pm

04
Cornerstone 157
Officer’s Meeting
7:00pm

05
Gresham 152
6:00pm Dinner  
7:00pm Stated Comm. 

06 07 
Bethel 1
Informal Meeting
7:00pm

08 09
DeMolay
6:00pm

10 11
Cornerstone 157
6:30pm Dinner  
7:30pm Stated Comm. 

12
Mt. Hood  
DeMolay
7:30pm

13
Gresham 152
6FC Degree

14 15 16
Rental
12:00pm

17 18 19
Gresham 152
Officer’s Meeting
7:00pm

20 21
Bethel 1
Regular Meeting
7:00pm

22 23

24 25 26
Mt. Hood  
DeMolay
7:30pm

27 28 29 30
Rental
12:00pm

UPCOMING EVENTS  
OF NOTE:

O C C A S I O N A L  G R A N D  L O D G E  
W A S H I N G T O N  L O D G E  N O . 4 6 
November 16, 9:00am

Find us online

cornerstone157.org

Christina Court No. 8

 OFFICERS:

R O Y A L  M A T R O N
HL Wendy Bednarik

503.985.3100 (home)

503.936.7720 (cel)

orgrapesembroidery@gmail.com

A S S O C . P A T R O N
SK Tom Barclay

503.255.4377 (home)

503.936.9638 (cel)

tomtheboss@aol.com 

S E C R E T A R Y
HL Doreen Kundelius

503.357.7482

dkundelius@comcast.net

A S S O C . M A T R O N
Suzahn Barclay

503.255.4377 (home)

503.867.3102 (cel)

dragonladyswb@gmail.com

Bethel No. 1

 OFFICERS:

H O N O R E D  Q U E E N
Nicole Reed

G U A R D I A N
Chelsea Phelps

503.206.9416 

A S S O C I A T E  G U A R D I A N
Brian Gardes

Trestleboard
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B E T H E L  N O . 1
Hi from the Daughters of Bethel No. 1!
October kept us busy with our annual Leadership 
Camp, held this year in Silverton. We always enjoy 
gathering as a state and this camp gives us an 
opportunity to learn how to apply skills learned 
in Job’s Daughters at our jobs. This year was really 
special because we also had a class on what made each 
generation unique and how we could all work together 
and better understand each other. The Miss Oregon 
Job’s Daughter Pageant was held in mid-October 
and we are so excited for the new Miss Oregon Job’s 
Daughter, Catherine Kelsay, from Bethel #17 in Coos 
Bay. Rounding out the end of the month we helped 
Cornerstone Lodge with the second ever Cornerstone 
Haunted House. 

We had fun in our “Witches Coven” room and look 
forward to what spooktacular things next year  
holds. Important dates that we have coming up is our 
installation on Thursday, December 19 at 7pm. We 
would love for as many of you as possible to attend.  
We will also be having a fun ice skating party on 
Saturday, January 4. If you have any young ladies who 
would like to join us in a day of fun, please contact 
our Bethel Guardian. Have a wonderful November and 
Happy Thanksgiving everyone.

Jobie Love,
Nicole Reed
Honored Queen

Happy Fall to everyone. I hope this newsletter finds 
everyone well and enjoying this wonderful fall 
weather. Celebrating Thanksgiving should be  
a month long event. We in America, are so blessed 
with all that we have. 
 
We should be aware of that all the time, but in hurried 
live, we forget to stop and smell the flowers so to 
speak. Call a old friend and share a meal with them. 
Be thankful for our Masonic family as well as our 
personal friends and family.  

Our cupcake contest at our official visit was fun and 
big success. The winners were delighted. We are 
planning a coffee stop in the next few weeks, south 
bound at French Prairie and also one in December. 
We also will be wrapping presents at the Barnes and 
Noble in December. If you see us, please stop by and 
say hello. Happy Thanksgiving! What do you call an 
evil Turkey? Poultry-Geist

HL Wendy Bednarik	 SK Tom Barclay
Royal Matron		  Assoc. Patron

C H R I S T I N A 
C O U R T  N O . 8


